Lilliput Surgery Patient Participation Group

What do you think about the services provided at Lilliput Surgery?



Have your say by joining our Patient Participation Group (PPG). You can be as involved as much or a little as you like: from receiving occasional emails with online surveys, to meeting up with other patients at the surgery to give your views and share ideas with a member of staff.

Complete the slip below to register your interest. Alternatively you can email your contact details to Lilliput.ppg@dorset.nhs.uk

×	
FAO practice manager	
I would like to be part of the PPC	ā:
Name:	Date:
I am interested in (please tick as many that apply):	
☐ Telephone surveys	☐ Email surveys
☐ Postal surveys	☐ Attending coffee mornings or focus groups
I prefer to be contacted by:	
☐ Email – email address:	
☐ Telephone – number:	
□ Post – address:	

Please be reassured that your details will be used for the PPG only and will not be made available to any third parties. Your membership of the PPG will be kept completely separate from your medical records. You can opt out of the PPG at any time.

Please return this slip to reception or place in our patient feedback box next to the lift.